
FRIENDS OF UNITY  
WOMEN OF WISDOM (WOW) PLANNING MEETING 

10 AM SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12th   
 

 
Fall is coming, and that means it’s time for the WOW Planning 
Meeting for 2024/2025 programs. 
 

The meeting will be Saturday, October 12th at 10:00 at PCAC 
We will be deciding on programs for the coming year. 

 
To make this process as efficient as possible, we ask you to 
submit one or two program ideas you would like to see presented 
in the coming year to friendsofunitymichigan@gmail.com. Be sure 
to include the presenter’s name. Make sure they agree to present, 
and which months on the second Saturday they would be 
available. In the past, subjects centered on self-growth, spiritual 
awareness, and personal journey.  
 
This year we will be voting on nine programs (no program in July 
or December). 
 
Looking forward to a fun, lively planning meeting filled with 
exciting ideas! 
 
Anya Scarborough & Deborah Willett  
WOW Planning Meeting Facilitators  

mailto:friendsofunitymichigan@gmail.com

